Noadswood School
Careers Fair

Open to Years 9, 10 and 11 students
and parents/carers.

Taking place on
Thursday 19th September
at 2.50pm-6pm in the school hall.

Come along and speak with local
colleges and employers from a range of
sectors to find out more about post 16

options and further education.




